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Questions 

1. Can you tell me who the current supplier is for the quicklime and what is their current pricing?
2. May I receive the last bid tabulation for the quicklime?
3. Would you please provide me with the previous Bid Tabs for Pebble Quicklime and/or the

current supplier’s name and pricing information.
4. Would you be able to share with me the tabulations/results from the last time this product was

sent out to bid?

Answer 

We do not have any recent bid tabulations to provide because we have not performed our own 
solicitation for lime since 2016. Since then, we have utilized various cooperative contracts by other 
Virginia jurisdictions. Most recently we have purchased from the City of Lynchburg’s contract with 
Greer Lime Company at a rate of $184.78/ton. Please note that this rate does not include any 2023 
contract price increase.   




